Muthoora, Leela

From: Elena

Sent: 12 September 2016 08:34

To: Muthoora, Leela

Subject: Application numbers 2016/2373/A, 2374/A, 2375/A and 2376/A
Categories: Red Category

Dear Ms Muthoora,

T am writing to object to these three proposals to erect internally illuminated digital screens in the
Hampstead Conservation Area outside numbers 30 Hampstead High Street, 68-69 Hampstead High Street
and 64-66 Heath Street.

The proposals contradict CPG1 (“Advertisements in conservation areas and on or near listed buildings) ,
will be intrusive and result in visual and light pollution.

Thanks and regards
Elena Moynihan



